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MEMO 

 

 

Date: January 20, 2015 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein   

  

From:  Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, and Personnel 

 

Re:  January, 28 Board Meeting  

  

 

Recommend Board approval to transfer 10 unused hours from Mary Lou LeMaster to Mike 

Sharkey for Curriculum Writing from July 1, 2014 until May 1, 2015 at the current 

miscellaneous pay rate of $35.84 per hour. Funding was budgeted for in the 2014-2105 budget. 

 

 


